
John Adams Middle School  

LISC Mee ng 

Tuesday, February 4, 2025 – 6:00 p.m. – Library 

 

Mee ng Minutes 

 

Mr. Moyers called the meeƟng to order with six total members present. 

Mr. Moyers presented the minutes from the November 4, 2024 meeƟng for approval. Ms. Ward made a moƟon to approve 

the minutes as presented. Ms. Carr seconded the moƟon. The moƟon passed unanimously. 

Mr. Moyers gave a brief overview of Middle of the Year (MOY) standardized test data and noted that, when comparing 

Beginning of Year (BOY) to MOY, all grades showed improvement in all categories, including at least 10% growth in each 

secƟon except for 8th Grade English Language Arts. But he added that each grade is above 55% ELA proficiency (8th Grade 

started off high for BOY) and two of the three grades are above 40% in Math, which is an improvement. Overall Mr. Moyers 

said he was pleased and opƟmisƟc that all grades will finish the year strong. 

Ms. Carr expressed concern regarding the new procedures regarding using registered vendors and how best to encourage 

potenƟal vendors to register so KCS is allowed to write them a check for John Adams student acƟviƟes. State law now 

requires vendors be registered with the WV Secretary of State’s office to be a qualified KCS vendor. LSIC & PTA members 

offered to work together to help navigate potenƟal roadblocks should any arise with potenƟal vendors JAMS teachers 

would like to use for JAMS student acƟviƟes and experiences. 

Mr. Moyers reminded members that everyone is welcome to stop by his office and email him anyƟme about anything.  

Mr. Moyers said the remaining LSIC meeƟng date for the 2024-2025 school year is: 

 April 8, 2025 

If you have any quesƟons, please email jams.lsic@gmail.com 


